REPORT
CITY OF BURNABY 1996 JULY 22

LOUGHEED AREA ADVISORY COMMITTEE

HIS WORSHIP, THE MAYOR
AND COUNCILLORS

RE: BACKGROUND REPORT - LOUGHEED TOWN CENTRE YOUTH ISSUES

RECOMMENDATION:

1. THAT the background document to the Youth Working Group Report,
Lougheed Area Advisory Committee be received by Burnaby Council for
information purposes on the understanding that it would be made available on
request.

REPORT

At its meeting of 1996 July 11, the Lougheed Area Advisory Committee received the Background Report
on Youth Issues in the Lougheed Area as prepared by the Youth Working Group of the Advisory
Committee. Recognition should be given to the citizen members of the Youth Working Group for their
considerable initiative in the planning, research and writing of this comprehensive Background Report.
Given the length of this Background Report, it has been provided to Council under separate cover.

The Background Report presents information on youth issues in the Lougheed area arising from
consultations with youth, service providers and other interested groups and individuals. The report does
not present conclusions or recommendations on youth issues in the Lougheed area, rather it is intended to
serve as a reference document for those working with youth on local issues. Specific recommendations
related to youth issues will be included in the Advisory Committee's final report to Council as part of
proposals for an overall community plan for the Lougheed area.

There have been requests for the current information on youth issues provided in the Background Report.
As such the Advisory Committee is requesting that the Background Report be made available on request

in advance of the development of its proposals for a renewed Lougheed Town Centre Community Plan.

Respectfully submitted,
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Councillor J. Young, Chairman
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Councillor D. Evans, Vice-chair
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